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CMAP Addendum B July 2021 
 
The Department of Social Services (DSS) has updated the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program 
(CMAP) Addendum B for dates of service July 1, 2021 and forward.  The payment rate changes for 
procedure codes assigned a status indicator G or K were updated and loaded into the system prior to 
July 1, 2021.  Any claims that are submitted for dates of service July 1, 2021 and forward that have a 
status indicator of G or K will process at the correct payment rate. 
 
 
TPL Audit Report – August 2021 
 
The Third-Party Liability (TPL) Audit reports were sent to the following hospitals on August 1, 2021: 
Bridgeport Hospital and Lawrence and Memorial Hospital. 
 
 
Re-enrollment Reminder for Hospitals 
 
The hospitals are reminded to take note of their re-enrollment due date with CMAP.  Failure to 
complete and submit their re-enrollment application in enough time to allow for review by DSS by the 
re-enrollment due date will cause the hospital to be dis-enrolled on the re-enrollment due date and 
no claims after that date will be allowed until the re-enrollment is completed.  
 
This will impact claims processing and the hospitals’ ability to verify eligibility until the re-enrollment 
has been completed. 
 
The following hospitals have re-enrollment due dates coming up in the near future: 
 

• Bristol Hospital – inpatient hospital – 10/24/2021 
• Day Kimball Hospital – inpatient hospitals – 11/29/2021 

 
 
Holiday Closure 
 
Please be advised that the Department of Social Services (DSS) and Gainwell Technologies will be 
closed on Monday, September 6, 2021 in observance of the Labor Day holiday.  Both DSS and Gainwell 
Technologies offices will re-open on Tuesday, September 7, 2021. 
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